
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT E-SIS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD. 
ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 
 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  SCHOOL MADE COFFEE CAKE, TURKEY SAUSAGE LINKS, AND GRAPE 
JUICE.  LUNCH:  CHILI CHEESE WITH BROWN RICE, POTATO WEDGE, SALAD, AND FRUIT. 
CAFETERIA MONITORS: report 30 minutes before lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  
TODAY’s MONITORS ARE:  Kai Dizon, Deolian Domawa, Kim Domawa, and Lorieanne Domingo.  
Friday's monitors are:  Matt Doming, Jesse Dudoit, Mary Dyer, and Luretta Elam-Fonohema. 

TODAY IS 
THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 22, 2018 

Regular Schedule: 
6, 7, RECESS, 

1, 2, LUNCH, 3 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no 
TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Good luck to our students who are competing in the CTSO Competition this 
week! Please check our morning broadcast, Facebook page, and Website for more 
information. I mua Lahainaluna! 
 
Please Kokua! Malakai Baldwin, a 10th grader from Lahainaluna, was severely 
injured when a 400 pound boulder came loose and crushed his leg. A flight for life 
helicopter came and flew him to the hospital where a surgeon was flown in from 
Maui. Thankfully his life was saved!! Malakai runs track, loves to surf and is 
passionate about trail riding his dirt bike. His future ability to do these things, or 
even walk normally again is in question. We are praying and hoping for the best as 
he heads into future Multiple surgeries. Eric West, the father of one of Malakai's 
friend, has set up a Go-Fund Me Page to help Malakai's parents to pay for medical 
expenses and has asked us to help.  Please Kokua! Here is the link:  
https://www.gofundme.com/400lb-boulder-falls-on-16-year-old 
 
Come and support our concert choir as they will take part in the 2nd annual 
Maui District High School Choir Festival 7:00pm this Saturday at Maui High 
Gymnasium. The schools featured are Baldwin High School, King Kekaulike 
High School, Maui High School and our very own Lahainaluna High School. 
Admission is free so please come out and support! 
 
Attention seniors! It's Senior Ball time! This year's Senior Ball will be held on 
April 28th at the Westin Resort and Spa. Doors open 6:00pm, dinner starts at 
6:30pm. The cost of the Ball is $70.00/person. Tickets will be on sale the week of 
March 5th-9th during lunch in room I2. Parent permission forms will be handed 
out at senior parent meeting and Po'okela. Table assignments will also be handed 
out and are due March  12-14th to Ms. Phillips.  FYI there are A LOT of seniors 
that are on the withhold list in the office. You cannot buy a Senior Ball Ticket 
until all withholds are paid! Please be attentive and check with the office to make 
sure you do not owe anything. 
 
Juniors! Are you clearing your detention hours?  Just in case, you have forgotten, 
there are 3 options to clear most of your detention hours before the February 28th 
early bird special price:   
 
OPTION 1: WORK OFF HOURS AT RECESS AND LUNCH ONE 
RECESS + ONE LUNCH = ONE (1) DETENTION HOUR The following are 
teachers and staff who are available to work off detention hours:   
Ms. Anne Cook, Mr. Marc Watasaki, Mr. Nathan Pallet, Mr. Robert Sternthall, 
Ms. Kristina Mekdeci, Ms. Anjanette Naganuma, All Vice Principals, Ms. Leslie 
Hiraga, PCNC (by appt. only), Mr. Colin Delos Reyes, Ms. Arica Lynn, Mr. Noe 
Pizano, Mr. Jeremy Delos Reyes and Ms. Michelle Abad (by appt. only)  
 
OPTION 2: WORK OFF HOURS AFTER SCHOOL  
Available after school every day after school with Mr. Simms. Be prompt. Check 
in at the office.  
 
OPTION 3: COMMUNITY SERVICE  
Must receive approval from Mr. Simms PRIOR for credit. No prior approval, no 
credit. 

Avoid additional detention hours.  Attend classes and arrive on time. 
 
Attention class of 2018 seniors! 
If you didn't attend Wednesday's meeting, Mandatory Senior Contract 
meeting for Seniors and their parents/ guardians is on Sunday February 25th 
at 3:00 pm. If you have any questions please see Mr. Rogat.  Mahalo! 
 
Attention all students, we will be having a Meme Day on Wednesday February 28, 2017. So 
come to school prepared and dressed up as your favorite meme. Please keep in mind that all 
dress code policies still applies. And most importantly, not participating in dressing up should 
be in uniforms. If you have any questions and/or concerns, please see Mrs. Carlos in the SAC 
room.  
 
Employers Options is looking to fill a part time position at The Whaler Village. 
Tu & Th evenings 5:30-8:30pm. $13.00 hr.  Only Tuesdays in February. The job 
will be to set up and show movies. Fun job! Contact Betsy Scheller, PHR, 
SHRM-CP, Staffing Manager, Employers Options,111 Hana Hwy.  Kahului  
96732, 808-877-6555 phone, betsys@eomaui.com  if you are interested! 
 
Kimo's Restaurant are currently looking for individuals to join our 'ohana for the 
following positions: Greeters, Food Runners, and Bussers. No prior restaurant 
experience is required for these positions, although it is useful. Over the years, 
Kimo's has been a first job for many students at Lahainaluna High School and you 
could be next! If you have a positive and energetic attitude, this could be a great 
opportunity for you to join a great company.  
To apply, come by the restaurant to fill out an employment application or apply 
online and view job specific information on our website: www.kimosmaui.com 
Please note, that due to Maui County Liquor laws, all applicants must be 16 years 
or older. We look forward to meeting you! 
 
COUNSELORS CORNER 
 
Hey Freshmen! The PSAT 9 registration form is now available for any college 
minded freshmen. The PSAT 9 will be on  Wednesday, March 14 in the library. 
We are only able to test 30 students, so first come, first serve. You can pick up the 
registration form at your counselors office (Ms. Ilima) or with Miss Kristy in the 
College & Career Center. Your $15 test fee and registration form is due to Miss 
Kristy in the College & Career Center, between February 20 - March 5.  
 
Hey Sophomores! The PSAT 10 registration form is now available for any 
college minded sophomore. The PSAT 10 will be on Wednesday, March 28 in the 
library. We are only able to test 30 students, so first come, first serve. You can 
pick up the registration form at your counselors office (Ms. Hulita)  or with Miss 
Kristy in the College & Career Center. Your $20 fee and registration form is due 
to Miss Kristy in the College & Career Center between February 20 - March 5. 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
Attention all Rotary Interact members.  Please stop by Mrs. Dicker's room 
immediately to sign up for our Easter basket project.  You will be choosing 
the age and gender of the child you will be purchasing an Easter gift for and a 
bag of candy.  Please  bring in your wipe money for our International project. 
as this is overdue.  
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